
9th July 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,
I hope you are keeping well and safe. I am delighted to tell you that we know have over 60 children 
back in school. It has been great to see the children settle back into the routine of school. As I am 
sure you are aware, the government have announced that all children will be expected to return to 
school in September. We are busy planning and modifying our risk assessment to ensure that we do 
everything possible to keep our children, staff and families safe. More information about the return 
to school will be sent out to parents nearer the time. 
In the meantime there are a few things that may provide additional support to our families over the 
summer period. Please see below for more information on free internet access and FSM vouchers. 
Take care and stay safe. Mrs Booth

FSM Vouchers   
Oldham free school meals – are you 
eligible for a £90.00 per child Free
School Meal voucher over the Summer Holiday?
The Coronavirus Pandemic has left many families 
with different financial situations than before. If 
your financial situation has changed or you are in 
receipt of any new benefits you may be entitled 
to a £90.00 per child voucher for free school 
meals. Please follow the link below and notify 
school if you qualify.  
Free school meal vouchers are now available over 
the summer school holidays and you’ll need to 
contact your local school by Friday 10 July 2020 to 
claim them.

You don’t need to make a separate claim for free 
school meals if you are already in receipt or have 
applied for Housing Benefit or help with your 
Council Tax.

www.oldham.gov.uk/info/200231/education_gra
nts_and_allowances/161/free_school_meals

benefits@oldham.gov.uk

END OF YEAR REPORT: 
Your child’s end of year school report  will be ready for collection at the beginning of the school week. 
To help keep people safe  and minimise the number of people at school we ask that where possible 
only one person comes to collect the report.  Please use the first letter of your surname to see when 
your collection day is. 
Monday A-E,   Tuesday F-N, Wednesday O-Z. If you are unable to collect on the allocated
day please contact school to make other arrangements. 
Thank you for your support with this. 

Do you have access to the 
internet?

If you are struggling with no 
internet, there maybe help 
available through BT WIFI over the 
Summer Holiday. Through the LA 
we have access to a limited 
number of vouchers available for 
those families with no internet to 
access free WIFI for your child to 
use to on their media devices. If 
you feel you can use this offer, you 
will need to ring school before 
1pm tomorrow. When registered, 
you will then be directed to a link, 
which will give you a code to use 
once you are accepted. This is for 
FREE internet usage for your child.

http://www.oldham.gov.uk/info/200231/education_grants_and_allowances/161/free_school_meals
mailto:benefits@oldham.gov.uk

